DEPARTMENT OF THE NAVY
COMMANDING OFFICER
USS COMSTOCK (LSD 45)
FPO AP 96662-1733

1650
NOO
6 Apr 18

From: Commanding Officer, USS COMSTOCK (LSD 45)
To:  Danny L. Mitchell, Port Engineer, USS COMSTOCK (LSD 45)

Subj: LETTER OF APPRECIATION

1. In recognition of your outstanding support during USS COMSTOCK’s 2017 CNO
Availability as Port Engineer from 28 August 2017 through 12 April 2018.

2. Your tireless dedication to improving the material condition of USS COMSTOCK was
crucial for the planning and execution of an extensive CNO Availability and demonstrative of
your commitment to return COMSTOCK to full operability as soon as possible. You
enthusiastically provided COMSTOCK’s Maintenance Team with the leadership and energy

necessary to achieve all maintenance and repairs in an efficient and timely manner, uniting
several entities with the shared goal of repairing COMSTOCK and getting her out to sea.

3. Once again, thank you for your continued devotion to COMSTOCK and the Maintenance

B. D. COLETTI
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